
Greeting from Senator Thanh Hai Ngo

	 I wish to extend my warmest greetings to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on the 
occasion of the Canadian leg of the Shen Yun Performing Arts performance, taking place at the 
National Arts Centre in Ottawa between December 26 and December 28, 2019. 

	 Now an international phenomenon, Shen Yun has captivated audiences around the world 
with the sophisticated refinement, gentle elegance and perfected technique characteristic of 
classical Chinese dance. Through the language of music and dance, Shen Yun Performing Arts 
explores the universal themes of compassion, courage, and hope. This breathtaking production 
is not only a splendid showcase of authentic Chinese culture and Canada’s cultural diversity but 
also a celebration of the values we all hold dear. 

	 Between December 2019 and March 2020, with a tour of 9 Canadian host cities, the 
performing arts company expects to awe and inspire about 70,000 audience members across 
Canada. The company will tour 18 countries overall – making it a truly global phenomenon!

Once again, I am delighted to show my support for this extraordinary annual cultural event. I 
wish you all a wonderful Shen Yun performance!
		
		
		  Sincerely,

		  The Hon. Senator Thanh Hai Ngo

Parliamentary Buildings, 111 Wellington St. Ottawa ON, K1A 0A4
ThanhHai.Ngo@sen.parl.gc.ca | www.senatorngo.ca | @SenatorNgo 


